260 Madison • Oak Park • Illinois • 60302 • ph: 708.524.3000 • fax: 708.524.3019 • www.op97.org

TO: Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance &

Operations

FROM: Michael Arensdorff, Senior Director of Technology

SUBJECT: SalesForce Donation

DATE: January 31, 2017

The district was recently contacted by a parent in District 97, about a donation program that SalesForce has for school districts. Sales Force donates computers, tablets and other technology to school districts. The parent reached out through a connection in Sales Force to see if we were interested in being added to the list of school districts to receive donations now and in future years.

We reviewed the specifications of the computers and other technology items and said that we can provide the specifics of what equipment we would be able to accept, which will make this an even greater opportunity for the district now and in the future.

SalesForce will deliver between 100-200 Macbook Air or Pro computers with no cost for delivery. The devices will range from one to three years of age (we have requested the newer ones) and have solid state hard drives (per our request), and other higher end specifications that will be beneficial in many ways to our students/staff for years to come. The total estimated value of the devices is between \$500-1000 per device.

For the district, the work will not be anything more than if we were to purchase the devices ourselves. We will need to image and deploy them throughout the district in an equitable manner.

We are very excited and fortunate for this opportunity.